
 
 

CERN TRIP: Geneva, Switzerland 
Tuesday 12th December – Thursday 14th December 

 
 
Dear Parent 

 

I am delighted to confirm that your son/daughter has expressed a wish to attend the CERN residential trip 

and is able to attend. Thank you for your deposit to secure his/her place. I can confirm that flights and 

accommodation have been booked. Please see attached brochure for your safe keeping. This includes full 

emergency contact details, flight times and programme for the trip. Students will have a meeting at school 

which covers the important aspects of the trip. Please be aware that students will need to come as normal to 

school to leave on the 12
th

 December at 9-9.15 after registration.  

 
Flight details  

 

Tuesday 12th December 2017 

13:40 Depart Bristol Easyjet Flight 6155 

16:20  Arrive Geneva 

 

Thursday 14th December 2017 

16.55  Depart Geneva Easyjet Flight 6156 

17.40 Arrive Bristol to return at school approx. 20.30  

 

Accommodation details 

 

Accommodation is at the Hotel de Geneve in the centre of Geneva a few minutes walk from the main 

railway station. Accommodation is in triple or twin rooms. 

 

Arrangements have been made for a CERN trip Swiss supper on the Friday night after the CERN tour at the 

Edelweiss hotel and restaurant.  

 

All meals and snacks are provided. Students need only bring a small amount of money for souvenir 

purchases and additional drinks or snacks. 

 

I would like to remind you that the final payment for the trip is due by 3
rd

 December (Payment due £240). 

Thank you those who have already made full payment.   

 

All monies accepted are non-returnable, unless of course we manage to sell the trip to someone else. It is 

also a condition of travel that all pupils are current members of school and should this status change between 

now and the date of departure, they will forfeit the right to travel and again refunds can only be made in the 

event that another member of the school takes up the place.  

 

Please could you ensure that your daughter has a valid European Health Insurance Card (commonly known 

as 'EHIC'). The card entitles the holder to state-funded (sometimes free) medical care, where it is deemed 

medically necessary, whilst they are temporarily located in any EEA (European Economic Area) country. 

Switzerland is also included in the scheme. This can be applied for on-line at http://www.nhs-direct.org.uk/. 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding any aspect of the trip.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss S Kobylec  

http://www.nhs-direct.org.uk/

